
        Singlewell School 
        Mackenzie Way Gravesend 

        Kent DA12 5TY 
        Telephone: (01474) 569859 

        Email: office@singlewell.kent.sch.uk 
 

                       Headteacher: Mrs R Catt   

        Assistant Headteacher: Mrs J Broad 

 
                                        Friday 25th October 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We will be welcoming back The Travelling Book Fair after half term! Please join us to celebrate reading 
at our Book Fair! The Book Fair will be open from 08/11/24, with hundreds of new children’s books to 
browse and buy. We look forward to welcoming Singlewell children and their adults to our Book Fair. 
 
WHEN: 
3:10pm-3:50pm on Friday 8th November 2024  
3:10pm-3:50pm on Monday 11th November 2024 
3:10pm-3:50pm on Tuesday 12th November 2024 
3:10pm-3:50pm on Wednesday 13th November 2024 
  
WHERE: Sports Hall- Located between Year 4 Sea Otters 
and Year 4 Seals.  
Exterior Sports Hall doors will be used for entry and exit 
only.   
 
PAYMENT: Payment for books will be taken through the Travelling Book Fair website. Access to the 
website or QR code will be given through a school iPad, whereby you will guided to the secure card 
details section by a teacher assisting with the fair. Please ensure that you have your card details to 
hand. Apple/ Google pay will not be accepted. Once again, we will be able to order in additional 
books to arrive after the fair, if we sell out.  
 
Thank you for your support, we look forward to welcoming Singlewell children and their adults to the 
Book Fair. 
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
Miss Kilmister 

 
                                                                                               

 
 


